
Report of the Burwood/Pegasus Community Board to the Council meeting of 29 July 2004 

9. HAMPSHIRE STREET NEIGHBOURHOOD IMPROVEMENT PLAN 
 
 The Roading Projects Consultation Leader sought Board approval to proceed to final design, tender 

and construction of the Hampshire Street Neighbourhood Improvement Plan.  The Board resolved: 
 
 1. To approve the Hampshire Street Neighbourhood Improvement Plan for final design, tender and 

construction. 
 
 2. To approve the parking restrictions as set out in the Senior Roading Consultation Leader’s 

report. 
 
 3. That a report be provided outlining options for a pedestrian crossing facility adjacent to Wainoni 

Park and that the report also address Hampshire Street/Lyndhurst Crescent drainage issues 
and Greenspace Unit plans for Wainoni Park in this area. 

 
 [Note:  Gail Sheriff recorded her vote against clause 1 of the decision.] 
 
 


